
From: Shari McMahan <SMcMahan@csusb.edu>  
Sent: Monday, June 28, 2021 3:45 PM 
To: Colleagues <colleagues@lists.csusb.edu> 
Subject: JHBC Leadership Announcement 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
  
It is with mixed emotions I share with you that Lawrence Rose, dean of the Jack H. Brown College of 
Business and Public Administration, has announced his retirement from Cal State San Bernardino, 
effective July 31, 2021. 
  
Larry has played a central role in our academic administration since joining CSUSB nearly 10 years ago. 
He has led college initiatives in areas critical to the university’s mission and strategic plan, and enhanced 
the college’s culture of excellence, collaboration and innovation both across our campus and in the 
larger community. Under his leadership, the college has received numerous top rankings and earned 
accreditation from the Association to Advance Collegiate Schools of Business International, the highest 
standard of achievement for business schools worldwide. Please join me in thanking Dean Rose for his 
service to CSUSB and the community at large, and in wishing him the best in retirement.  
  
A national search for this position will begin in fall 2021. In the meantime, I am delighted to share that 
Professor Emerita Shanthi Srinivas will serve as interim dean of the college for a one-year term. Shanthi 
has served in various administrative and faculty positions for more than 30 years at Cal Poly Pomona, 
most recently as presidential fellow for Leadership Excellence for Institutional Development. She brings 
extensive experience in leadership training, faculty development, budget management, enrollment 
management, strategic planning and assessment, and was instrumental in successfully leading the 
college through the AACSB accreditation process.  
  
Shanthi, who holds a Ph.D. in Business Administration, will join our campus community on Aug. 1. Please 
join me in congratulating and welcoming her. 
  
Regards, 
Shari  

 
Shari McMahan, Ph.D. 
Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 
California State University, San Bernardino 
 


